Re-Redifussion Part 2 
Heralding
Week of 4 September
The Green Ginger Fellowship report that the tiny crate found at The Longhill Burn has definitely grown, and continues to make noise. 
The Green Ginger Fellowship update their followers on the progress of the work of Re-Rediffusion. They have spent a number of weeks collecting voices using the specialist Voice Extraction and Rediffusion Apparatus (VEARA) found in the central cache of crates. 
Final voice collecting will be taking place this week, before they reveal what they plan to do with the voices they have collected and distilled. 
GGF Followers are invited to visit them at specific locations focused around the Hessle Road and Pickering Park area. 
A member of Re-Rediffusion writes a blog post about the project to date on the GGF website. 
Thursday 14 September
Following the instructions found in James’ grandfather’s notebook, Re-Rediffussion announce that they are finally ready to reveal the results of their voice collecting. 
Their mission has been to see if they could reverse the original network. Instead of distributing one voice out to many sites across the network, they have gathered the voices of many people from across the city and will be bringing them together in one site – A Voice Park!
They have discovered on an old map – tucked away amongst the other documents - that there was a major connection in the old Rediffusion underground network which connected the HQ to Pickering Park.  This also shows the network across the city and where they have collected voices. 
Therefore, they have chosen Pickering Park as the place for Voice Park. 
Friday 15 September
An article appears in Hull Daily Mail revealing Re-Rediffusion’s plans to host Voice Park at Pickering Park and invitations appear on doorsteps in the local area to tell people when they can visit the installation.  

Monday 18 September
The Fellowship reveal that over the weekend tiny/noisy crate has grown enormously, is making lots of noise and appears to be very volatile. They recognise the signs, and decide that the crate must be shipped to Pickering Park. 
Tuesday 19 September
The Green Ginger Fellowship ship the crate to Pickering Park. The public can hear sounds emanating from the crate, which is printed with the words “Re-Redifussion’s Voice Park. 26 Sept – 1 Oct. Pickering Park” 

Saturday 23 September
Over the weekend, people can see Voice Park being installed in the paddling pool of Pickering Park.  
WEEK OF 25TH SEPTEMBER
On Tuesday 26 September, the public are welcomed to see and experience what was being installed at Pickering Park. 
The Voice Park installation is a system which houses and rediffuses all of the vocal components collected in a kind of voice pool.  There are 30-40 voice vessels that you can walk amongst, ranging in shape and scale from the size of a melon to an 8 foot bass pod.  They resonate with sounds and pulse with sound reactive light.  
The vessels are also connected to a distillation system.  The Re-Rediffusion engineers are tapping this to bottle the essence of Hull’s voice.  Small vials of this are given to members of the public to take away with them, making them agents in the rediffusion of the power of Hull’s voice.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Saturday 30 September
An eagle eyed member of the public notices that near to the installation there are some tiny footprints disappearing into a drain and a tiny sign which says “Springhead Pumping Station this way.”.
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